
Piła – the next stop of the “Cyphers 

Game” mobile showroom 

Piła was the next stop on the road map of the “Cyphers Game” mobile showroom. On 

20 September, in the area next to the Holy Family Parish, visitors could learn about 

the New Technology Division of the Institute of National Remembrance project and 

discover the secrets of Polish intelligence operating during the 1920 Polish-Soviet 

War. The exhibition attracted a lot of attention. Between 10 a.m. and 1 p.m., students 

from the Salesians of Don Bosco School Complex in Piła visited the showroom. Then 

Piła residents and guests enjoyed the attractions. Mr Piotr Orzechowski from the 

Institute’s Branch National Education Office provided a great deal of substantive 

support during the event, introduced the participants to the world of 1920 and 

answered many questions related to the history depicted in the “Cyphers Game”. 

From 3 p.m., Karol Nawrocki, PhD, President of the Institute of National 

Remembrance; Magdalena Hajduk, Director of the New Technology Division of the 

Institute of National Remembrance; Father Kazimierz Chudzicki, parish priest of the 

Holy Family Parish; And Rafał Reczek, PhD, Director of the IPN Branch in Poznań, 

held a press conference in front of the mobile showroom for the local media. 

We encourage to visit our mobile showroom and learn about the “Cypher Games” in 

your area! 

https://bnt.ipn.gov.pl/en/the-mobile-showroom-dedicated-to-the-cyphers-game-

gaming-project-goes-on-tour/ 
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